Dear Campus Community,

I hope everyone has a safe and relaxing Thanksgiving holiday. Please use the time away to unwind and enjoy the company of friends and family. Safe travels to those who will be away.

December will be busy as we start to wrap up the fall semester when we return to campus after the break. Please remind your students to check with their instructors if they have any questions so that they are on track to complete a successful semester. Also, let them know about the resources we have available to help them should they need it. Let's strive to have 100% successful Bobcats heading home for the winter holidays.

Finally, we have scheduled a Town Hall for Dec. 2 from 3:30-4:30 p.m. in the Atkinson Room. We will also have a virtual option for those unable to attend in person.

Happy Thanksgiving and Go Bobcats!

Ron